
 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 1 

The Week Ahead 

Term 3 Week 4 
 
Dear All,  
 
January is flying by and the sunshine and blue skies have certainly helped to 
lift our spirits this week.  Our Christ Church community rainbow has been 
completed and looks vibrant in the corridor by Year 2. Thanks go to Miss 
Brown and Mrs Hayward for their hard work and eye for design!  
Following the Government’s announcement on the relaxation of the COVID-
19 measures, we will no longer require you to wear a face covering from the 
27th of January. Wiltshire Council produced a useful graphic on the latest 
self-isolation guidance and we have included it below.   
 
In other news, we are currently advertising for a Cleaner in Charge position. 
If you, or anyone you know, might be interested please visit the Wiltshire 
Council Job Vacancy site.  
 
Thank you for all of the ‘Extreme Reading Challenge’ entries that we have 
received, please do keep them coming. The competition ends on Friday the 
18th of February.  
 
Enjoy the weekend.  
 
Best Wishes,  
From Miss Brotherton  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


